







FINAL CDBG PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

City of Stilwell December 10, 2018
TIME: 5:00 P.M.

PLACE: Stilwell Community Building 
       6th & Poplar


The City of Stilwell has scheduled a public hearing for December 10, 2018 at 5:00
p.m. in the Council Room in the Stilwell Community Building. The purpose of this final hearing is to discuss the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) monies that were expended for the Improvements to the City's Stormwater Drainage System.


The public hearing is scheduled to allow any interested citizens the opportunity to provide input regarding the project. All interested parties are encouraged to attend.


This Notice has been posted at the Following: Stilwell City Offices
Stilwell Public Library Adair County Courthouse



						ATTEST:




					
_______________________________________	__________________________________
Jim Spray, Acting Mayor—Council President	Larry A, Nettles, City Clerk-Treasurer





Posted November 27, 2018
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